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Albert Christmas Card Competition 

 

Member for Albert, Mr Mark Boothman MP, has put out a challenge to all state school students in 

the electorate of Albert to show their creative side and enter the 2012 Albert Christmas Card 

Competition. The Competition has two categories: picture design for primary school students and 

card verse writing for high school students. These will be used on Mark Boothman’s Christmas 

card which will be posted to thousands of homes and businesses in the Albert electorate. 

 

The two winning entries will be chosen by representatives from The Albert and Logan News, The 

Gold Coast Sun, Movie World, Ormeau Lions and Rotary Club of Coomera Valley. Each winning 

student will receive a family pass to Warner Brothers Movie World’s Magical White Christmas 

Event and VIP passes with unlimited entry to Movie World, Sea World and Wet’n’Wild Water World 

until June 2013. 

 

Mark Boothman MP said “primary school students are asked to design a white Christmas themed 

picture for the card and high school students are asked to pen a white Christmas themed verse. 

Christmas is a great time of year for families to come together and I am hoping this competition 

ignites the creative skills of the students in my electorate.” 

 

Completion closes on Friday the 9th of November with the winning entries chosen shortly 

thereafter.  

 

“I would like to give special thanks to Warner Brothers Movie World for sponsoring the competition 

entitled “White Christmas: A Special Time of Year”. Mr Boothman said. 

 

For further information please contact the office of Mr Mark Boothman, MP. 

 

ENDS. 


